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13th September 2023 
 

RE: Reading Workshop – Ms Sangster’s Class 
 

Dear Year 3 Ash parents, 
 

We are looking to bring parents into school as much as possible over the course of 

this academic year for a variety of events. 
 

Therefore, we would like to start by asking parents in Ms Sangster’s class if you 

would like to come into school for a Reading session on Wednesday 27th September. 

This can be up to 1 or 2 parents.  

 

You can spend time in the classroom sharing a text or other key reading needs with 

Ms Sangster; reading with your child or perhaps even visiting the library. 
 

On the day, please arrive at 9am and you will be escorted to the classroom by the 

office. The session will last about 30 minutes. Once you have finished, you can then 

exit the school via the main office.  
 

We hope you have a wonderful time sharing the learning with your child. 
 

Best wishes,  

 
Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
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